
FIRST DAY OF CLASS 
TUESDAY, SEPTEMBER 6TH! 

We look forward to seeing our TPDA families and 
dancers back in the building next week. Please be on the 
lookout for an email with important details and reminders 

for your first day! It is going to be a GREAT year! 

TPDA SEPTEMBER 
SERVICE  PROJECT 

Every TPDA student is a member of our service society. 
Each month we will collect item to donate to the 

community. Through the month of September, we will be 
collecting school supplies to donate to our local schools. 

No donation is too small!

Tag us in your first 
day of dance 

pictures! 

We can’t wait to see your 
pictures from your first day of 
dance. Please tag us or send 
us your pictures! Don’t forget 

to hashtag 
#FindYourWayAtTPDA 

Intercession Camp 

We will be holding a camp 
during Tramway Elementary 

School intercession. 
September 26th-30th from 
9:00-12:00. This is for ALL 

children, not just TPDA 
students. No dance experience 
is necessary! Camp is $175 for 
the week. Please call or email 

to get registered! 

Performance Team 

If you are wishing for your 
dancer to join performance 

team this year, you must let us 
know by  September 2nd.  Our 

first performance will be 
Saturday, October 8th at the 

Downtown Streetfest. We hope 
to see our TPDA families there 

to support our dancers. We 
can’t wait!
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